Richardson Co board meets

(KLZA)--Richardson County Commissioners reviewed proposed budgets for Fiscal Year 2019-20 during their Tuesday meeting.

In other business the Board met with Highway Superintendent Steve Darveau Jr. and County Attorney Doug Merz to discuss the county's Road Improvement Policy that was adopted in 2006.

The Board is attempting to determine whether or not a change could be made to the policy by adding that in an agreement could be reached with the Board to allow improvements made on a minimum maintenance road by a landowner to provide better road surface conditions to their property located on a minimum maintenance road.

Commissioners asked Darveau to research this matter with the State Department of Transportation.

Darveau also informed Commissioners that three new employees have been offered employment with a start date anticipated later this month.

Many Signals Communications